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From: Connor Nelson [mailto :keystone99835@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Thursday, May 17, 2018 8:43 AM 
To: Michael Scarcelli <michael.scarcelli@cityofsitka.org>; Kay Smith <lamoynek@hotmail.com> 
Subject: Green Leaf/ Cultivation Odor & noise 

Dear Mr. Scarcelli 

Attached is a letter from our neighbors next to the cultivation at 4614 HPR. I concur with the body of the 
letter and have had many comments and complaints. As far away as the Delta fuel dock. 

I do understand you have a lot on your plate at this time, but if you could stop by and observe the odor 
and noise at the discharge I believe it will be enough said . Also, keep in mind I have tenants in the 
immediate area that are not too happy with use. 

To best observe , go behind the brown building at 4614 HPR, I'd be happy to meet you there if you'd like. 

Thanks 

Connor Nelson 
PO Box 2094 
Sitka, AK 99835 
Keystone Associates , Inc. 
HPR Storage 



April 25, 2018 

Mr. Connor Nelson 
4610 Halibut Point Road 
Sitka, Alaska 99835 

Dear Mr. Nelson, 

RECEIVED MAY 1 7 2018 

I understand that you are the property owner /landlord for the commercial building 
where "Green Leaf' operates a marijuana growing operation, and therefore, I would 
like to lodge my complaint with you regarding the odor associated with the grow 
operation. 

My understanding about the permitting of these operations was that Green Leaf 
would be completely self contained and would be unobtrusive to other homes and 
businesses. As a nextdoor home and business, I can state that they are not 
unobtrusive when it comes to smell. 

My wife and I live and work at 4622 Halibut Point Road, and in addition to our 
smelling the marijuana odor, which at times is quite pungent (like a skunk), many of 
our customers have complained to us about the smell. 

Our customers and we would appreciate any action that you could take to mitigate 
this nuisance. 

Thank you, 

Paul and LaMoyne Smith l2/ ~ 
Guns of Alaska // ~ :.,)' 
4622 Halibut Point Road 
Sitka, AK 99835 
Ph: 907-623-0809 
gunsofalaska@gmail.com 




